Dear Parents of the class of 2015:

Congratulations! This is a very special time in the life of your son or daughter. His/her senior year is finally here, and I'm sure it will be the most memorable.

For the seventh year, the Arlington Yearbook will be giving parents of seniors the opportunity to congratulate their senior on his/her outstanding accomplishments. I would like to invite you to send us a picture (baby pictures are always popular) of your son or daughter along with 25 words or less of encouragement and congratulations to put in the 2014 edition of the Yearbook.

In order to cover the price of the pages set aside for the pictures and words of encouragement and congratulations for the seniors, there is a \$25.00 cost for a picture and a few lines of writing. Each ad will be 1/8 of a page. Please make checks payable to Arlington Local Schools.

Please complete the enclosed order form and return it along with a picture and your check. Send your information to: Arlington Yearbook/P.O. Box 260/Arlington, OH 45814. We are limited to the number we can include, so please complete the included form, and respond as soon as possible. The spaces will be filled on a first come, first serve basis. All orders must be in before April 24th, 2015. Don't miss out!

If you have any questions, please email me at dillonc@ag.noacsc.org. Thank you for your cooperation and consideration in this matter.

Sincerely,

Clint Dillon, Adviser Arlington Yearbook

ARLINGTON YEARBOOK SENIOR PARENT AD ORDER FORM

SENIOR'S NAME	
PARENT'S NAME	
ADDRECC	
CITY/STATE/ZIP _	
TELEPHONE _	
	HIS A SECRET FROM MY STUDENT.
	URAGEMENT AND CONGRATULATIONS (25 EASE PRINT CLEARLY.

DON'T FORGET TO INCLUDE YOUR PHOTO AND CHECK!
PLEASE MAKE ALL CHECKS OUT TO ARLINGTON YEARBOOK.